
BPIC 2019 - Regarding Acceptance of Abstract 
 

All presenting and corresponding authors may kindly note that the 

acceptance letter for the poster abstracts has been sent to the email 

provided in the abstract. Those who have submitted the abstract 

and not received the acceptance may please contact Dr. S V N 

Vijayendra, Convenor, Poster Committee, 7th BPI conference, by 

sending an email to "bioprocessing.2019posters@gmail.com" 

indicating the presenting author’s name, before 5 pm on 27th 

November, 2019. 


